
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:  February 22, 2021 

Contact: Abby Nesmith, Centerville-Washington Park District, anesmith@cwpd.org  

Subject: Spring Stargazing 

CENTERVILLE, OH: Marvel at the beauty of a starry night at Bill Yeck Park – one of the darkest locations in Centerville! 

Join a Centerville-Washington Park District naturalist for short night hikes through the park and observe the moon and other 

celestial objects using equipment from local amateur astronomers. Gather around a campfire to keep warm on this early spring 

night! 

Spring Stargazing will be held on Saturday, March 6 from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. This event is free to attend and open to all ages. 

Preregistration is required. Register online at cwpd.org or call 937-433-5155 to register. 

Weather-related changes will be posted on cwpd.org. This event is dependent upon clear skies! 

Attendees are asked to wear a face covering when a distance of 6 ft. cannot be maintained. 

### 

 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 34 neighborhood parks encompassing 

more than 1,030 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-Washington Park District, 

please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 

 

http://www.cwpd.org/

